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I am writing in opposition to this bill because it's just one more unnecessary 

restriction on gun rights. America has long tradition of home made firearms for a 

variety of purposes including sport shooting, hunting and yes, for self defense. Home 

build kits give people the ability to customize their firearms to suit their wants and 

needs that they might not be able to find fully assembled at retailers. Studies on 

crime have shown that the vast majority of guns used in crimes were from name 

brand manufacturers that were stolen and obtained on the black market. Therefore, 

there is no reason to restrict home built kits other than to place further burdens on 

law abiding hobbyists. 


